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PRIVATIZATION AND MANAGEMENT OFhiux

30 May 2023
NOTICE OF AWARD

ENGR. ALDRIN V. ADAY

General Manager

Perry A Trading Corp.

Unit 116, Cattleya Condo., R. Cruz St.
Pinagbuhatan, Pasig City

Dear Engr. Aday:

The Privatization and Management Office (PMO) serves this Notice of Award
(NoA) to Perry A Trading Corp. for having been declared as the Lowest Calculated
and Responsive Bid (LCRB) for the procurement of Various - Semi Expendable Items
- 3 Units Aircon as per Solicitation No. PMO-23-38 in the amount of One Hundred

Thirteen Thousand Seven Hundred Eighty-Seven Pesos (PhP113,787.00), inclusive of
all applicable government taxes.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice of Award.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

ATTY. MAAJ éANESSA L. DOCTOR

Chief Privatization Officer j
Head of the Procuring Entity (HoPE)

Confirmed receii:t as stated:

ENGR. ALDRIN V. ADAY
Perry A Trading Corp.

Date: 06-05-2023
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